
From: Kwan, Delon
To: Cortez-Davis, Evelyn; Hwang, Jin
Subject: Re: Board Meeting for Hollywood Center Project WSA
Date: Thursday, November 8, 2018 5:42:15 PM

I’m going to acwa energy committee tues

I thought that DWP board may cancel that last meeting in November, I’ll confirm

It will all work out regardless and will have coverage

On: 08 November 2018 17:26,
"Cortez-Davis, Evelyn" <Evelyn.Cortez-Davis@ladwp.com> wrote:

Delon, I will be headed to ACWA in San Diego at this time. I believe Dave will also be down there.
Will you be able to cover this without us?
Evelyn
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